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HEADQUARTERS

EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY (FORWARD)
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMAMDING GENERAL
APO 301, Sen Francisce, Colifernia

7 July 1955

President Syngman Rhee
Republic of Korea
Kyung Mu Dai

Dear President and Mrs. Rhee:

Thank you very much for the beautiful plant which you
so kindly sent to me. It was a most attractive decoration at .
the reception and is now placed in my quarters where I can
enjoy its beauty. .

I regret that you were unable to attend the reception

but look forward to the opportunity of seeing you at other
functions,

Again thanking you for your thoughtful gift, I am,
Respectfully,

J. H, COLLIER
Lieutenant General, USA
Deputy Army Commander
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